
 

 
 

 
 
March 2, 2021  
 
Dear Mayor Junkin and Members of Council, 
 
We would like to sincerely thank you for the very generous commitment to changing the lives 
of people in the Niagara community, by the Town of Pelham.  
 
The much needed Hospice Niagara’s expansion plan reflects the growing need in Niagara and 
aims to strengthen access to community-based hospice palliative care, including areas that are 
currently underserviced, bringing care closer to home.  
 
Upon completion, Niagara residents will have access to three hospice residences – Centres of 
Excellence, available to everyone across the Region.  Each Centre will maintain globally 
recognized hospice palliative standards of compassionate care, and will significantly reduce 
costs on Niagara’s healthcare system. 
 
Hospice Niagara has been helping people live well since 1993. We believe everyone deserves to 
have access to dignified care, based on each person’s unique physical, emotional, social and 
spiritual health and well-being. 
 

The Town of Pelham’s philanthropic leadership is instrumental to our continued fundraising 
success that make this plan a reality.  Indeed, the true significance of Pelham’s contribution is 
the profound and immediate impact it will have on the people and families living in this 
community during one of the most difficult times in life. 
 
If you have any questions regarding our Close to Home fundraising campaign, please do not 
hesitate to contact us.   
 
Thank you again for your gracious support!  
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Carol Nagy        
Executive Director        
Hospice Niagara 
Phone: 905-984-8766 ext. 225 
Email: cnagy@hospiceniagara.ca 

 


